
 
 
 

It's FUN!    It's FREE!    It's ONLINE! 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to invite your child to take part in this year's Summer Reading Challenge, 
which will be running online from Friday 5th June and throughout the summer 
holiday.  Please visit the website to sign up your child: 
www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk   
 
Children are encouraged to read any books of their choice during the summer holiday 
and record these online, unlocking rewards as they reach their target. 
 
We hope to award medals and certificates through schools in the autumn term.  
 
Although public libraries are currently closed, they have a huge range of online books 
and other exciting items available FREE to borrow.   
 
Please visit: https://portsmouth.spydus.co.uk for more information and to register for a 
library card online, if you need one. 
   

Our staff look forward to welcoming you and your family to local libraries as soon as 
we are able to.   
  
  
Yours sincerely  
  

 
 
David Percival 
Portsmouth Library and Archive Service Manager 


